
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
An Invitation to Remember… 

 
 

A Service of Remembrance  
will be held  

 
By Cork University Maternity Hospital 

 
On Sunday 15th October 2023 at 6pm 

 
In the Sacred Heart Church, Western Road, Cork 

 
 

All who have experienced pregnancy or infant loss are  
welcome to attend 

 
 

The Service of Remembrance will also be livestreamed at this link/ QR Code 
https://www.churchservices.tv/sacredheartcork 

 


